
Provision Menu 
Cognition & Learning Communication & Interaction Sensory and/or Physical Social, Emotional & Mental Health 

• Differentiated curriculum  

• Visual timetables  

• High frequency words 

• Words/Vocab maps  

• Sentence starters 

• Lesson chunking 

• In class support from LSA  

• Small group targeted LSA 
intervention work 

• 1:1 LSA support  

• Student laptop  

• Reading interventions  

• Spelling interventions  

• Subject specific interventions  

• Bespoke interventions assessed 
on an individual basis 

• Bespoke timetable support  

• Speech and Language Therapist 
support  

• Access arrangements where 
necessary  

• Outside agency support  

• Social interventions  

• Working memory intervention  

• Visual instructions list  

• Text to speech software 

• Overlays  

• Coloured paper  

• ‘Me Zone’ card 
 

 
 

• Differentiated curriculum 

• Visual timetable  

• Continuity and routine followed  

• Lesson chunking 

• In class support from LSA  

• Small group targeted LSA 
intervention work 

• 1:1 LSA support  

• Student laptop  

• 1:1 pastoral support  

• Facial expressions intervention  

• Body language intervention  

• Student Laptop  

• Fidget aids 

• Subject specific interventions  

• Bespoke interventions assessed 
on an individual basis 

• Bespoke timetable support  

• Speech and Language Therapist 
support  

• Access arrangements where 
necessary  

• Outside agency support  

• Social interventions  

• Working memory intervention  

• Visual instructions list  

• ASD specialist support  

• Text to speech software  

• ‘Me Zone’ card 
 

• Flexible teaching arrangements  

• Visual timetable  

• In class support from LSA  

• Small group targeted LSA 
intervention work 

• 1:1 LSA support  

• Structured routines 
/arrangements around class and 
school (seating etc.)  

• Individual Medical care plans 
(incorporated into teaching 
where needed).  

• Planning between form tutor 
and parent 

• Additional support in PE 

• Bespoke interventions assessed 
on an individual basis 

• Bespoke timetable support 

• Access arrangements where 
necessary  

• Outside agency support  

• Social interventions 

• Student laptop 

• Touch typing  

• Speech to text software  

• Fidget aids  

• Lift key  

• Unstructured time support  

• Hearing impairment services  

• Speech and Language Therapist 
support  

• Visual impairment services 

• Enlarged/modified texts 

• Differentiated curriculum 

• Visual timetable  

• Continuity and routine followed  

• Lesson chunking 

• In class support from LSA  

• Small group targeted LSA 
intervention work 

• 1:1 LSA support  

• Student laptop  

• 1:1 pastoral support  

• ‘Go to’ person 

• Safe space  

• Bespoke interventions assessed 
on an individual basis 

• Bespoke timetable support  

• Fidget aid 

• Outside agency support  

• Bespoke social interventions  

• ‘Me Zone’ card 

• Unstructured time support  

• Behaviour planning  

• Visual instructions list  

• Unstructured time support  

• Anxiety intervention 

• Anger intervention  

• Self-esteem intervention  

• Access arrangements where 
necessary  
 
 
 
 


